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Dear Barbara Booth,  
 
Your request for information received on 17th July 2020 has been dealt with under the provisions of 
the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).  
 
You asked: 
 
Dear Middlesex University, 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I’d like to request the following information: 
a) The number of university staff who are based outside the UK 
b) A breakdown of how many staff are based in each country 
 
Thank you for this information. 

 
 
Response to your request for information  
 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I’d like to request the following information: 
a) The number of university staff who are based outside the UK 

 

Four (4)        

 
b) A breakdown of how many staff are based in each country 

         

Germany - 1  
Cyprus   -2 
UAE - 1 
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I trust this satisfies your request sufficiently.  
 
Your Right to Request a University Review of the Response 
 
If you are not satisfied with the response above, you have the right to complain to us about   the 
above response.  We will treat this complaint as a request for us to review the response.  The 
review will be dealt with by   Mr David Malpas, Director of Student Affairs, Middlesex University, 
Hendon campus, London NW4 4BT, tel: 020 8411 5830, d.malpas@mdx.ac.uk within  30  days of 
the date of this letter, or by another member of the University staff nominated by him to handle the 
review.   
 
The outcome of the review request will be one of the following 
 

(I) To uphold the response above; 

(II) To reverse it; or  

(III) To modify it. 

 
If you remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the review you may  complain to  the Information 
Commissioner’s Office.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Neena Sharma  
Freedom of Information Officer 
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